From: Susan Sanford

Sent: October-28-13 9:07 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Board File No. EB-2013-0268

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

27th Floor

2300 Yonge Street

Toronto ON M4P 1E4
E-mail:boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca

October 28, 2013

Attention: Board Secretary

Re: Dufferin Wind Power Inc.

Application for Authority to Expropriate Land to Construct, Operate and Maintain Certain
Transmission and Distribution Facilities

Board File No. EB-2013-0268

| am writing to request that the Ontario Energy Board deny Dufferin Wind Power permission to
expropriate.

| am opposed to having any Canadian owned land expropriated by a communist, Chinese
owned company, for their own profit. Dufferin Wind Power has lied to its participants and the
community. DWPI has bullied their way to get what they want despite objections from the
community. The Dufferin rail corridor is owned by Canadian tax payers and should not be
handed over to Dufferin Wind Power against the will of the people. Private land owners who are
unwilling to allow Dufferin Wind free reign to clear their trees, destroy farmland and wildlife
habitat in order to erect transmission lines, also have their rights denied.

Melancthon Township has been declared an “unwilling host” and yet in this “democratic
country”, expropriation is allowed to serve the agenda, under the Green Energy Act. Melancthon
already has done their fair share in hosting industrial turbines and should not be forced to host
more.

As a Melancthon resident, who lives within the DWP project area, | am opposed to the
expropriation and ask that you refuse Dufferin Wind Power 's request.

| await your response and acknowledgement of my objection.

Regards,
Susan Sanford





